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Pegasus started this term with ‘Roaring Dinosaurs’ not being happy about all the rubbish 

humans had left behind on the planet.  This led us to look into different types of recycling 

and what we can do about it by designing a pamphlet.  The book ‘Clean it up’ led us to 

design our own, special rubbish bin!  This made a nice link to our Whole School visit of Red Barn Solar 

Development where we didn’t find any solar panels – but an abundance of wild life! 

More recently we have planned and written our own adventure story inspired by ‘The Minpins’ with a great 

variety of settings, heroes and villains. 

It was interesting to learn about Mary Annings and other places in the UK where 

special fossils have been found.  

Of course, Art and DT had to be 

linked to these! 

 

 

In PE we practiced hard to improve our ball skills of throwing, catching and dribbling.  Field and Forest 

continues to be a delightful highlight of the week and promises to be even more fun with much improved 

weather. 

The children continue to work hard on enhancing their skills in other areas of the curriculum, such as 

phonics and doing fractions and other calculations in Maths.  It’s been a busy term and we already can feel 

the anticipation of the final term of this school year, packed full of learning and other exciting events. 

Many thanks to all of you for your ongoing support 

The Pegasus Team  


